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Our Reference: SF 18/67251 DOC19/878111-10
Contact: Geff Cramb Ph: 6640 2510

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Ms Megan Fu

Re: New Tweed Valley Hospital — Modification 2 - Concept Proposal Modifications (SSD-
9575-Mod-2) (Tweed Shire)

| refer to the above Concept Proposal Modifications received by the Environment Protection
Authority (EPA) on 4 October 2019.

The EPA has reviewed the document titled: ‘Modification Application — Tweed Valley Hospital —
Concept Proposal (SSD 9575)’ (GeoLink 26/09/2019) and associated appendices and has
determined that the EPA has no comments or concerns in relation to the proposed concept
proposal modifications.

If you have any questions relating to this matter, please contact Geff Cramb on (02) 6640 2510
or via email at north.coast@epa.nsw.gov.au .
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Il
Robert Donohoe

A/Head Environment Management Unit — North Coast
Environment Protection Authority

PO Box 498, Grafton NSW 2460
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